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September 2017 
  

  
Dear parents 
  

Harvest Festival 
  
Our Harvest Festival will take place on Wednesday 18 October in the school hall. This is an 
opportunity to show our thanks for all that we have and to share with those who are less 
fortunate. 
  
We would ask that the boys bring in items of food in tins, packets and boxes from Monday 9 
October.  
  
We would like to encourage the boys to ‘earn’ the food which they are donating by using their 
talents to help at home and if at all possible, in the wider community. I’m sure that the boys 
will have their own original ideas of how they can help and I’m sure that there are suggestions 
which you as parents may like to make. For example: 
  

1 pair of clean rugby boots = 1 tin 
1 tidy room = 1 packet 

  
All donations will be presented to The Bosco Society, an organisation which supports young 
homeless people in Liverpool. 
  
I look forward to our celebration and thank you in advance for your generosity. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  

   
Mrs Bonfante 
Deputy Head Academic 
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